## ROSS Billy

, From: jeremyjohnston( 01 February 2006 15:49 Sent: **CROSS Billy** To: Re: Interview Subject: Dear Mr Cross, I would be grateful if you could schedule the interview for sometime after the 10th April, 2006. Thanks, Jeremy Johnston> Dr Johnston, >Thank you for contacting me by telephone on 23/1/06. >I have been directed if possible to arrange to interview and am aware that your professional commitments impose time constraints on such interviews. Can I ask you to confirm to me by email what dates and times suit you for interview and whether on any of those dates you will be in Northern Ireland. I expect that the interview will ire about 2 hours. Se >If you wish to speak to me about this try >Billy Cross >DSqt >Any views expressed by the sender of this message are not necessarily >those of the Police Service of Northern Ireland. This e-mail and any >files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the >individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received >this e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately by using the >reply facility in your e-mail software. All e-mails are swept for the >presence of viruses. >National Patient Safety Agency - supporting Doctors.net.uk members in safe practice. >http://www.doctors.net.uk/NPSA National Patient Safety Agency - supporting Doctors.net.uk members in safe practice. http://www.doctors.net.uk/NPSA

1